
	

	

 
No. 345/24 
 
 
30th October 2024 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
NEC AND INDUSTRIAL EXECUTIVE ELECTIONS 2024 
 
The purpose of this LTB is to advise Branches that we have received confirmation from 
Civica that the ballot papers for the NEC & Industrial Executive elections were handed 
over to Royal Mail today (30th October).  
 
I would also take this opportunity to advise that the method of posting is 2nd class, 
Economy Postage. 
 
This information is being provided to assist those Branches that are intending to send 
out a corresponding mailing to their members. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior 
Deputy General Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or 
email address sdgs@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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